Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting
May 20, 2019

Present were; Dana Wells, Rose Cleveland and Arlene Bassett

The meeting began at 6:00pm.

We initialed the copies of the payments made since the last meeting,

Arlene heard from Audrey Blodget of the Attorney General’s Office. The
cemetery perpetual care report sent to Ms. Blodget was not submitted on the

correct form. Rose will download the form and will re-submit it.

The next meeting is scheduled to be held in he lower hall, on Monday July
15,2019 at 6:00pm

Respectfully Submitted,
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Arlene Bassett - Secretary



